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Hall, Renee

From: Balinda Ellsworth <pbellsworth@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 8, 2024 3:29 PM
To: City Council and Mayor
Subject: Fwd:

[External Email] 

 
 
Hello-   
I am asking for assistance again with these two nuisances. 
The 1st photo is the empty lot located at the intersection of Washington Ave and 4th St.  The lot was 
mowed once the year but now the weeds 
are at least 6ft tall.  You can see that they are taller than my suv.  Please contact the owners again and 
have them clean it up. 
 
The additional photos are of the bus that has been discussed - ongoing- for years.  This is the current 
state of this situation.  Nothing has moved for months.   This whole situation is disappointing. 
 
thank you 
Balinda Ellsworth 
 
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Balinda Ellsworth <pbellsworth@gmail.com> 
Date: Thu, Aug 8, 2024 at 3:18 PM 
Subject:  Bus and Overgrown lot 
To: <pbellsworth@gmail.con> 
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